
Message 

From: Michael Anderson [michael@base-ae.com] 
Sent: 10/29/2019 10:32:13 AM 
To: Christopher E. Jackson [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=d28bfd2b0f274cd8af3119a3b715d010-Christopher E.]; Michael Anderson 
[michael@base-ae.com] 

CC: 

Subject: 

Mindy, 

Mindala Wilcox [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =b46bfd8a le 12482fb4f97 3bea2 ld23c4-M inda I a Wi I cox] 
Re: Inglewood Community Center 

Can we schedule a phone call to discuss the Community center project? 

Please let me know. 

Thank you. 

Regards 

Michael 

-------- Original message --------
From: "Christopher E.Jackson"<cejackson@cityofinglewood.org> 
Date: 10/10/19 12:44 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: Michael Anderson <michael@base-ae.com> 
Cc: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: RE: Inglewood Community Center 

Good day Michael, 

I have copied Planning Manager Mindy Wilcox who will speak with you concerning the Community Center discussion. 
See you soon. 

Mr. Christopher E. Jackson~ Sr. 
City of Inglewood 
Director - Economic and Community Development Department 
Economic Development. Planning. Building Safety. Code Enforcement 
One West Manchester Blvd., 4th Floor, Inglewood, CA 90301 
Voice: (310) 412-5672 Fax: (310) 412-5681 Email: cejackson@cityofinglewood.org 

From: Michael Anderson [mailto:michael@base-ae.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 11:54 AM 
To: Christopher E. Jackson <cejackson@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: Inglewood Community Center 



Hello Chris, 

It has been awhile since we have seen or spoken with each other. We have changed our name from BASE 
Architecture, to Anderson Barker Architects. 

You may or may not know that we are the architect for the Inglewood Basketball Entertainment Center (IBEC) 
plaza buildings, parking structures and pedestrian bridge. AECOM is the architect for the arena. We also are 
the architects for the Hollywood Park retail and theater. 

I wanted to inquire about designing the new community center. The community center was moved from the 
IBEC site and is to go in another location of the city. Attached are a few images of the Compton Community 
Center we designed several years ago to show our previous experience, for your review. 

Please let me know when we could discuss this matter. I can be reached in reply to this email or at: 310-261-
3419. 

Thank you. I look forward to hearing from you 

Regards, 

Michael 

Mh::hae! H Anderson M\ \JCM1\ 
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